
VOCATION CHAIR 
 

The Vocation Chair is a visual way of reminding us all to pray for 
and encourage men to be open to the possibility of serving the Lord 
as a priest.  Here is what you need to do: 
 

 place a stole and chasuble on empty chair next to 
presider’s chair in sanctuary 

 
 tell people about it a week before and on the weekend 

you will be introducing it 
 

 the color of stole and chasuble used should be 
according to liturgical season 

 
 have priests make note of it at different times as a 

reminder to people  
 

 encourage young men to see themselves putting on 
vestments, occupying the chair and serving the Lord as 
a priest 

 

 

For parish bulletin: 
Please take note of our Vocation Chair located next to our 
presider’s chair in the sanctuary.  The Vocation Chair is a 
visual way of reminding us all to pray for and encourage men to 
be open to the possibility of  serving the Lord as a priest. Our 
hope is that by seeing this Vocation Chair, young men will be 
inspired by the Lord to one day put on the vestments of the 
priest and serve the people of God as Christ. 


